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Comments: Hello, I would support E-1 bike use but only on designated trails where the speed is not a problem for

other bicyclists or pedestrians, and only of the motors are silent.  The e number and distance of bike trails should

be limited so that other users in the forest are not menaced by them.  Noise is something many people try to get

away from and quiet enjoyment of natural surroundings is something precious.  Thank you.


